
Week of Sept 10-14 

No work was performed this week on the I-41 
project as Carl Bowers and Sons is concentrating 
work efforts in the subdivision.  

 

Looking Ahead: 

Schedule for Week of Sept 17-21 

 No work is anticipated next week on the I-41 project but Carl 
Bowers is expected to resume work the week of Sept 24th. 

McMAHON ASSOCIATES, INC. 1445 McMAHON DRIVE  NEENAH, WI 54956   Mailing P.O. BOX 1025 NEENAH, WI 54957-1025 

PH 920.751.4200  FAX 920.751.4284   MCM@MCMGRP.COM   WWW.MCMGRP.COM 

French Road is open to through-traffic. Use caution in 
disturbed/graveled areas. 

Project information can be found on the project webpage 
or follow the project Twitter postings. 

Water Service Replacement 

Project Update 
Town of Lawrence 

I-41 Corridor Sewer/Water 

WEEK 05 
September 14, 2018 

Project Update by: 

Matthew Greely, P.E. / Project Manager 
Office 920-751-4200 / Mobile 920-428-3604 

mgreely@mcmgrp.com 

NOTE TO INTERESTED PARTIES: 
Additional Project information at www.mcmgrp.com under Resources\In Construction\Lawrence I-41 Corridor Sewer Water 
or you can click on the bulldozer icon on the right side of the page and select the Lawrence project. 
You can also get project Tweets by following https://twitter.com/McMLawrenceI41 
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